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As you know we are trying to improve our attendance so please try and get your children into school, even if 

they are not quite 100%.  If they are off please remember to get proof of illness – Thank You – Mr Crabtree  

WINNING TEAMS! 
Well done to our badminton teams who competed so well in the 

qualifiers and did an AMAZING job last Friday. 

Both boys and girls teams 

were playing in the finals 

and they performed 

superbly. The girls came 

second in all the schools 

in Rossendale and the 

boys came first! 

Miss Westerman said 

they all tried their very 

best and also behaved 

perfectly – Well done! – a 

credit to the school!   
 

Pictured are all four of our super badminton players 

 
PUMP REQUEST:- If anyone has any unwanted 

pumps that their child has grown out of and are still in 

good condition we are always happy to have spare pairs. 
 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR  Callum Morris 
Y1  Lillia Bonner 
Y2  Lilley Buckley 
Y3  Kayden Murphy 
Y4  Logan Bennion 
Y5 Luke Turner 
Y6  Owen Jones 
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Parents Evening 
Parents Evening is on Wednesday 12th February from 2:30 – 6pm.  

Letters will go out shortly so please return these as soon as possible. 
 

 

Extra Vaccinations 
A pop-up clinic will be at 

the Maden Centre in Bacup 

on 5th Feb 3-5pm for any 

children who missed their 

free flu vaccinations.  

Please call 0333 3583397 

to make an appointment. 
 

 

Holiday Club 
This is to let you know well in 

advance that we have booked 

Rossendale Leisure Trust to run 

a holiday club during the first 

week of the Easter Holidays 

9th- 12th April (4 days). If this 

is successful we will also book 

one for the first week of the 

summer holidays too.   
Further details for the Easter 

Club will be sent out after Half 

Term. 

 

Healthy Living! 
Super tasty quiche was made by our 

Healthy Living club this week. 

 
Next week they will be burning off some 

of their energy with exercise and games 
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